
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Member Company 

Alejandro Baralt Prince Contracting 

Alison Sanders Ranger Construction 

Amanda Price Granite Construction 

Brett Buxbaum Ardaman 

Brian Lewis American Global 

Chad Schindehette CWR Contracting 

Christopher Beck Prince Contracting 

Crystal McGowan Road Safe Traffic 

David Asselin Ranger Construction 

Eric Green Ajax Paving 

Frank Cassidy CameraMatics 

Heather Hicks FTBA 

James Ankrum deMoya Group 

Jamie Bertoch ACME Barricades 

Jason Shelby Pending 

Jeanette Baez Hex Armor 

Juan Centeno Pending 

Justin Hogan Johnson Bros. Corporation, a Southland Company 

Justin Turley P&S Paving 

Katie Chimelewski ARTBA 

Leonard Stone Cone & Graham 

Mandy Kustra Ajax Paving 

Mark Ligon Vecellio Group 

Michael Simmons TRC Solutions 

Morgan Reid Workcomp Solutions 

Pete Munilla 3MB 

Peter Berrios SACYR 

Robinson Boucan Prince Contracting 

Roy Schofield RK&K 

Ryan Murray Pending 

Skout Raney Turtle Southeast 

Stacy Heidel  FTBA 

Tina Pereira  Community Asphalt 

Todd Pfeifer Preferred Materials 

 

 

Meeting Notes 

11-17-22 
Virtual Teams Meeting 



 

 

1) Roll Call, housekeeping, attendance will be taken from the Teams meeting.  Welcome to first time attendees.  Please 
email alison.sanders@rangerconstruction.com if it is your first meeting. 
a) Welcome to first time attendees/new members rejoining: Amanda Price with Granite, Jay Cantwell with 

CameraMatics, Chad Schindehette, and Ryan Murray. 
b) Meetings from October’s minutes were approved. 

2) Subcommittee Updates 
a) Resource Development 

i) Safety Symposium in Tampa in December is sold out. 
ii) New LinkedIn page is up and running 

(1) Please send content to page admins (Leonard Stone, Jamie Bertoch, Phillip Russell, Mark Ligon, Alison 
Sanders, and Mandy Kustra, may have left someone out?) 

(2) Please follow the page. 
b) Technology 

i) If you have not completed the technology sub-committees survey yet, please do so.  It will assist them with 
bringing relevant information to the group. 

ii) Waiting to hear back from Caterpillar VR regarding possible presentations and demonstrations. 
iii) Jay Cantwell with CameraMatics  

(1) Safety Cameras for commercial fleets 
(2) What is safety camera technology 

(a) GPS tracking with eyes 
(b) Providing visibility for commercial vehicles 
(c) Reducing collisions with object detection 
(d) Vision Zero- goal to drive down deaths to zero 

(i) Uses sound and warnings to alert people on foot 
(e) Is everybody on the call familiar with safety cameras 

(i) Members responded, “yes.” 
(f) Ryan provided a visual overview of the Vision Zero system and the App used for drivers to self-

coach. 
(i) App also coaches drivers while dealing with reporting accidents at the scene. 
(ii) Mirror monitoring system. 
(iii) Jay provided a link to his contact info in the chat for members who are interested in learning 

more about CameraMatics. 
c) Membership & Marketing 

i) Using Florida Outdoor Advertising Association or our billboards. 
(1) Will provide a more statewide footprint 
(2) Looking to get this kicked off in January. 
(3) Eric has reached out to the swag person. 

(a) If anybody has any ideas for items that might be useful (in addition to the items already in the works 
such as fridge magnets, and magnetic light sticks) please pass them along to us. 

ii) Jamie suggested recruiting some more Safety Village neighbors. 
(1) Stacey is adding CameraMatics. 

(a) Dave Fons, ARTBA, and the FTBA SC will be in the village. 
(b) Robinson will reach out to some folks to see if they would like to participate in the Safety Village. 
(c) Mark asked Stacy about the rates for members and non-members to have a booth at the FTBA 

Construction Conference.  Stacy went over the various member and non-member rates. 
(d) Iliana Cruz needs information regarding getting a booth for Academy Training/Certified Slings at the 

Safety Village.  She will need to get with Stacy to get the early bird rate. 
(e) No Cones this year, will be a different idea to draw attention to the area. 

d) Awards 
i) Three winners for 2022 have been contacted and are working on their presentations for the Conference in 

February.   
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ii) Heather has tracked down a photo of the remaining winners from the photographer. 
e) Training 

i) Brian provided an update. 
(1) ARTBA training will be hosted on the Monday prior to the Construction Conference. 

(a) Will be in the Nassua room. 
(b) Heather will need a description of the training. 
(c) Katie with ARTBA called in for Brad Sant to provide information about the training. 

(i) It is a Focus Four with emphasis on Heat Hazards.  A flyer is available.   
(ii) Maximum of 40 participants.   
(iii) Heather will share the flyer with all FTBA members.   
(iv) Katy will let Stacy know the requirements for the training and details regarding how to register. 

(d) Jamie encouraged members to help increase participation in the course. 
(2) Jamie provided an overview of the current breakout schedule for the FTBA construction conference. 
(3) Heather requested session descriptions for the breakout sessions. 

f) Open Forum 
i) Working on coordinating an in-person safety meeting in conjunction with the FTBA construction conference 

in February. 
(1) Jamie will work with Stacy on finalizing details for room requirements and time for the meeting. 

(a) Meeting will be from 3-5 p.m. on Monday, February 6th.   
ii) Eric asked how the LiveLink App is working out for everyone. 

(1) Chad responded that his organization hasn’t had any issues with it.   
(2) Leonard added that it has been a struggle for some of the more seasoned employees who aren’t as 

familiar with new technology. 
g) Meeting Forum 

i) December 7th in person meeting at Ogletree Deakins symposium.  Please let Mandy/Alison/Jamie know if 
you are attending so that lunch can be provided. 

ii) December 9th job site visit/tour to Archer Western job site.  Capped at 20 people.  Please send an email to 
Jamie/Alison/Mandy if you are interested in attending this tour. 

iii) Tentative meeting schedule for 2023 will be sent out and also included in the save the date email that Stacy 
and Heather will send out to all FTBA members.  

 


